
 

 

 COVID Pandemic 

Recertification Opportunity 

Attention: 
Certified Correctional Professionals 

Certified between 2017 – 2019  

 

If you missed your scheduled recertification date due to 

the COVID pandemic, you may apply for recertification 

before  

December 31, 2024 

 

You will not be required to retake a certification exam 

Please submit your application and payment to 

acaprodev@aca.org before midnight December 31, 2024. 
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